
 
 

 
 
 
The Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
is holding a public briefing meeting on the following: 

 
 expansion of current landfill site at 303 Burra Rd, 

Gundagai (2016STH003 Gundagai DA 136/2015)  
 
When: Monday 16 May 2016 at 2:00 pm 
 
Where: Gundagai High School, 157 Hanley St, Gundagai 
 
The public briefing meeting is to allow the regional panel to 
listen to the community and understand the key concerns 
with the proposal, before the assessment of the proposal is 
finalised.  This is not a meeting to determine the 
development application. 
 
To register to speak for three minutes at the meeting, 
contact the Regional Panels Secretariat before 4 pm on 
Thursday 12 May 2016, on 02 9228 2060 or email 
jrppenquiry@jrpp.nsw.gov.au 
 

 


